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December 10, 2014

Mayor, Tim Kabat
La Crosse City Hall
400 La Crosse St

Dear Mr. Kabat,

[ respectfully request that the 2014 Pilot be waived for the Myrick Hixon EcoPark. I believe that
the City taking control of the $2.5 million dollar EcoPark building is just cause for this request.

The amount estimated by City Assessor, Mark Schiafer, is $1,079.75.

Thank you for your consideration.
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